
Happy New Year Pirate Families,

Welcome back! 

As we embark on the second half of the school

year, We will continue to be diligent about ensuring

that our Pirates are receiving a high quality

education.  2022 has started with some unforseen

challenges as COVID 19 cases have risen

throughout our county. At PPE, the health and

safety of our staff and students remains our highest

priorities.  We ask that families help us with this by

keeping sick children home.

Please continue to stay informed and updated with

what is happening at PPE, by frequently checking

our websites and attending  our monthly School

Advisory Council Meetings.

Wishing the entire Pirate family prosperity, peace

and love for 2022.

Ms. Bell

THE PIRATE GRAM
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OFFICIAL NEWSLETTER OF PEMBROKE PINES ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
A TITLE I  SCHOOL

MESSAGE FROM MS. BELL

January 3      Classes resume
January 7       Support grade 3 - $1 dress out
January 10     Early Release Day
                       Pick up students at 12:00 pm
January 11     Teacher Planning
                        No School
January 13      PTA Yearbook price increases to
                        $32.00 and $5.00 line gram 
January 14      Support grade 4 - $1 dress out
January 17      School Closed
                         Martin Luther King Jr. Day
January 21       Class Photos - wear uniform
January 24       SAC/SAF Meeting at 2:15 pm
January 27       PTA Spring club sign ups Grades K - 2
                          Kids Heart Challenge Event
                          PTA General Meeting at 6:00 pm
January 28       PTA Spring club sign ups Grades 3-5
                          $1 dress out 
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Parent Links:  Informative calls and emails for Broward
Schools and Pembroke Pines Elementary.  If you are not
receiving them, please contact Ms. Alicia Hernandez at
754-323-7000.

Social Media:  
Like us on Facebook:
Facebook.com/PembrokePinesElementary
Follow us on Twitter: @PembrokePinesES

Free & Reduce Lunch



Apply for free or reduced price meals, complete a meal
application online at www.myschoolapps.com.  If you are
unable to complete an application online, contact Food
and Nutrition Services at 754-321-0250 to receive a
paper Multi-child Application.

The 2021-2022 Yearbook is in the making.  



Cost increase to $32.00
Line Gram $5.00

You can also create an Ad for an additional
fee.



How to pay:  Cash, check or

Venmo @PembrokePinesElemPTA



Dress Out!!
$1.00








Friday, January 7 - Support Grade 3
Friday, January 14 -  Support Grade 4

Friday, January 28 - Support the School
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Students must wear uniform
for the class photo.
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Monday, January 24    
           through                    

Friday, January 28

Monday, January 24 - "We are Wild About Reading!" 
                                         wear Mismatch Attire

Tuesday, January 25 - "Reading Our Way into College!" 
                                         wear a College Shirt

Wednesday, January 26 - "Guess the Book!" 
                                         dress Like a Character from a Book

Friday, January 28 - "Reading Adds Color to Our Lives!" 
                                         wear Monochrome (one color) Attire

Thursday, January 27 - "Reading Sends a Positive Message!" 
                                         wear a Shirt with a Positive Word or Phase


